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A-9B. CROW CANYON ROAD IMPROVEMENTS PHASE 2

TVTC PROJECT SPONSOR

Alameda County

LEAD AGENCY

Alameda County

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
(UPDATED SPRING 2016)

Project A-9b is located along Crow
Canyon Road between E. Castro Valley
Boulevard and the Alameda/Contra
Costa County Line.

Project A-9b is Phase 2 of the two-phase
safety improvement project along Crow
Canyon Road. Please refer to Project
A-9a for details on Phase 1.

Phase 2 safety improvements include
roadway realignment, shoulder widening,
roundabouts, two-way left turn lanes (as
needed), and tunnels at post mile (PM)
2.15.

This project will increase safety for motorists traveling along this major arterial roadway between Castro
Valley in Alameda County and San Ramon in Contra Costa County. The realignment of various curves,
shoulder widening, and tunnels at PM 2.15 will facilitate improved traffic operations and reduce
congestion for residents traveling between Alameda and Contra Costa Counties.

STATUS

This project is in the scoping stage. Construction is expected to begin after completion of Phase 1
(Project A-9a).

PHASING AND SCHEDULE

Phasing and schedule have not yet been determined.

COST ESTIMATE AND FUNDING SOURCES

Cost (Millions, 2015) $48.65
Funding (Millions, 2015)

TVTDF $1.69
Total Funding (Millions, 2015) $1.69
Total Funding Shortfall (Millions, 2015) $46.96


